EPA

DOC16/533594
Your Ref.

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001

Bianca.thornton@planning.nsw.gov.au

Attention: Bianca Thornton

Standard Post and Electronic Mail
21 October 2016

Dear Ms Thornton
Woy Woy Landfill Modification Request — MP 06_0230 — Nagar Road Woy Woy

| refer to your correspondence dated 6 October 2016 requesting comments from the NSW
Environment Protection Authority (‘EPA”) regarding the application from Central Coast Council to
extend the project approval until 1 October 2021.

The EPA has reviewed the material provided and has no objection to the extension of the approval
date.

Should you have any further queries regarding the matter please contact Tristan Hinchcliffe on 02
4908 6896.

Yours faithfully

Contact officer: TRISTAN HINCHCLIFFE
02 4908 6896

PO Box 488G Newcastle NSW 2300
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Tel: (02) 4908 6800 Fax: (02) 4908 6810
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